
 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

 

Dear Students, 

 

We know you are all still transitioning to all of your online courses for the remainder of the semester. 

It's already that time of the semester, though, that we begin advising to discuss courses for the Fall 2020 

semester. 

 

To help you get that started, the Owen Center for Teaching and Learning, along with academic 

departments, will be hosting group advising sessions via Zoom. You are invited to join those discussions 

based on your major(s). Faculty and staff will discuss course recommendations for different majors, 

provide details about program electives, and then go over the process for registration. We are hoping 

time will be available at the end of the group sessions for some questions specific to your own academic 

plan, and those questions can also be addressed through one-on-one sessions with your academic 

advisor. 

Session information will be sent to groups by major in the coming days, so keep an eye on your email 

for further instructions. 

The unprecedented measures taken to address COVID-19 are moving us all forward into uncharted 

territory ... but we’ve got this! The best thing we can do to help each other is to keep open lines of 

communication, so stay up to date on reading your emails and do not hesitate to reach out with 

thoughts, questions, or concerns. 

 

With Berg Pride, 

Dr. Courtney DeMayo Pugno, Executive Director of the Owen Center 

cdemayo@heidelberg.edu 

 

Lindsey Baumgartner, Academic Advising Specialist 

lbaumgar@heidelberg.edu 

567.218.3374 
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